














Providence News  

Youth and Young Adult News 

Providence to Present Jesus Christ Superstar—Our 
Lady of Providence Jr.-Sr. High School’s Providence Play-
ers will present the rock musical “Jesus Christ Super-
star” in the Sam and Paula Robinson Performing Arts 
Center at Providence April 13-15, 19-20, and 22. Featur-
ing the music of Andrew Lloyd Webber, the sung-through 
musical tells the story of the last week of Jesus’ life as 
seen through the eyes of Judas. Regular* show dates 
and times are Saturday, April 14 at 7:00 pm; Sunday, 
April 15 at 2:00 pm; Thursday, April 19 at 7:00 pm; Fri-
day, April 20 at 7:00 pm; and Sunday, April 22 at 2:00 
pm. Tickets are $15. Tickets may be purchased at the 
door, online at www.providencehigh.net by clicking the 
orange Buy Tickets Now button, or by calling (812) 945-
2538 ext. 301.  
 
*Premiere Night is Friday, April 13 with a reception at 
6:30 pm in the transformed Koetter Gym featuring heavy 
hors d’oeuvres. Ticket for the April 13 premiere are $40 
each, and showtime that evening is 8:00 pm.  
 
Providence to hold Children’s Bowling Clinic—The 
Providence Bowling Club will host a bowling clinic for stu-
dents in grades K-8. The clinic will be held at Blackiston 
Bowl on April 15, April 22, May 13, and May 20. Times 
are as follows: K-2nd grade 1:00-2:00; 3rd-5th grade 
2:15-3:15; 6th-8th grade 3:30-4:30. The cost is $32 per 
bowler for all four sessions and includes shoe and ball 
rental, coaching instruction and 30 minutes of open 
bowling. For more information and registration, send an 
email to lswessel@providencehigh.net. 
 
Free Biddy Soccer classes beginning April 7—
Deanery school children in grades kindergarten through 
four are invited to attend a series of free soccer training 
sessions each Saturday in April from 8:30 a.m. to 9:45 
a.m. at Providence High School. Instruction for these 
outdoor classes will be provided by the coaches and staff 
at Providence. Deanery youth soccer coaches are wel-
come to attend as well. Participants are not required to 
attend all sessions, just come when you can. Parents 
must sign a consent form and be in attendance with their 
child. For more information contact Coach Dave Smith at 
812-945-3350. 
 
Our Lady of Providence Jr.-Sr. High School is ac-
cepting applications for the Head Boys’ Basketball Coach-
ing position.  Qualifications: Minimum of a Bachelor’s 
Degree, 5+ years as a High School Varsity Assistant 
Coach or higher, High School and/or College playing ex-
perience.  Send a letter of introduction, current resume, 
and three references to Mrs. Paula Hoffman, Athletic Ad-
ministrative Assistant, Providence Basketball Coach Posi-
tion, 707 Providence Way, Clarksville, IN 47129.  Email: 
PHSathletics@providencehigh.net, Fax: 812-944-3732.  
Deadline for submissions is April 2, 2018. 

Prime Timers to meet April 8—OLPH 
Prime Timers (over 50 group) will meet 
Sunday, April 8 at 1:00 pm in Wagner 
Hall. Bill and Margaret Hess will host the 
meeting and provide a ham for our 
pitch-in. All fifty and older are welcome to join. Please 
bring a vegetable, salad, side dish or dessert. Meet fellow 
parishioners and enjoy games, a 50/50 drawing and door 
prizes. Please call President Charlie Wilbert at 812-945-
1030 for more information. License #145581 

THE JAM—MIDDLE SCHOOL YOUTH—APR. 27–
APR. 28  at  Sacred Heart School in Jeffersonville begin-
ning at 6 pm – 12 noon on the 28th.  Get ready for a high
-energy night of frenzy with ridiculous fun as we hang 
out with old and new friends, eat delicious food and 
learn more about the ONE who made 
us.  Beatitube with us on YouTube, make your own 
vids and have an all-night bash!  Register online now 
at nadyouth.org!! It’s only 
$20.  Call 812-923-8355 for 
more information.  

Wolfe Pack-Appalachia Spring Mission—A four day/
three night service opportunity for college age students in 
Campton, KY that provides hands-on experience in reach-
ing out to community members in one of the region’s 
poorest areas. Work on a variety of projects with those 
who may be less fortunate, with respect for their dignity 
and the lessons they have to teach us. Mission date is 
May 17-20, 2018. Cost is $170. Registration deadline is 
April 27, 2018. Final payment is due May 8. To register 
online and pay entire fee, visit nadyouth.org or for more 
information call the Deanery Youth Ministry Office at 812-
923-8355. 

Support the Solidarity Fund for the Church in  
Africa—Next week, our parish will take up a collection 
for the Solidarity Fund for the Church in Africa. While the 
Church in Africa is growing, many still lack access to basic 
resources and pastoral care and are challenged by high 
rates of poverty and unemployment, illiteracy, and poor 
education. The Solidarity Fund supports pastoral projects 
that strengthen their faith and foster lasting peace and 
reconciliation on a continent often marked by division and 
tension. 

Theology on Tap an informal gathering for young 
adults to explore Catholic Life!  NOTE CHANGE IN 
DATE.  Our next gathering will be Tuesday, April 3rd with 
Deacon John Jacobi from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm at Wick’s 
Pizza, 225 State St., New Albany.  It’s a speaker series 

where we enjoy drink 
specials, excellent con-
versation, exciting talks 
and great company!   



Pilgrimage to Poland –  
November 2018— Fr. Eric Augen-
stein, Vocation Director for the Archdi-
ocese of Indianapolis and former Pas-
tor of Our Lady of Perpetual Help, invites you to join him 
on a 10-day pilgrimage to Poland in November 2018. 
Based in Krakow and the surrounding area, the pilgrimage 
will explore the lives and legacies of many of the great 
Polish Saints, including St. John Paul II, St. Faustina Kow-
alska, St. Maximilian Kolbe, St. Stanislaus, and more. Ex-
cursions to Auschwitz and the Shrine of Our Lady of 
Czestochowa are also included. For more information or 
to register, visit www.VersoMinistries.com or contact Fr. 
Eric at eaugenstein@archindy.org or 317-236-1496.  

St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store Volunteer Oppor-
tunity—The St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store at 706 E. 
Lewis and Clark Pkwy. , Clarksville is in need of volun-
teers to help sort donations. This would be an excellent 

opportunity for anyone, especially students 
needing service hours. Hours are flexible 
and the store can work around your availa-
bility. If you are interested, please call 
Donna Young at 502-301-8688.  

UNIQUE GIFTS available at the Spring Fling Vendor & 
Craft Show and Luncheon sponsored by St. Mary’s (New 
Albany) Altar Society, in the gym and cafeteria on April 7, 
2018 from 10:00am to 3:00pm.  Enjoy a delicious lunch 
and shop our vendor and craft booths for the perfect gift 
for Mother’s Day, graduations, or upcoming weddings!  
Lunch includes, soup, chicken salad sandwich, fruit salad, 

homemade dessert and drink.  Ala 
carte items and carry-outs will be 
available.  For information contact 
the Parish Office 812-944-0417 or 
visit www.stmarysna.org.  St. Mary 
Church is located at 8th & Spring 
Streets in New Albany, IN. 

Position Openings—St. Mary Catholic Church, New 
Albany, has an opening for a part-time music director. 
Must be a practicing Catholic and be familiar with the 
Order of the Catholic Mass, Catholic Liturgical Hymns, 
and music; and possess a Bachelor’s Degree in Music/
Choir Directing, OR two (2) years’ experience in directing 
music; and ability to work well with volunteer groups. 
Submit resume to ruth@stmarysna.org.  
 
Holy Family Church/School, New Albany, is seeking a 
full-time Business Manager. Position responsibilities in-
clude, but are not limited to, overseeing the parish/school 
financial records, including budgeting; payroll processing; 
overseeing facility upgrades and repairs; and directing 
the daily functions of the parish office. Ideal candidate is 
a practicing Catholic; has a degree in business or related 
field; has a background in accounting; and has a strong 
knowledge of EXCEL. Please complete an application, 
which is available on line at holyfamilynewalbany.org, and 
send it with your resume and references to cago-
ins@holyfamilynewalbany.org.  All resumes must be sub-
mitted by May 1.  
 

Countryfest Dinner/Dance – 21 years and above 
St. Michael’s Church, 11140 Farmers Lane, Green-
ville, IN 47124 (formerly Bradford)—On Friday, April 
20 at St. Michael’s Parish Life Center, there will be a 
Countryfest Dinner/Dance from 5:30-11 PM E.D.T.  The 
Social Hour is from 5:30-6:30 PM.  A catered dinner by 
B3Q Barbeque will start at 6:30 PM.  Music will be provid-
ed by Junction Creek Band.  Charge $25 per person.  
There will be a cash wine & beer bar available.  BYOB is 
not allowed. There will be chances on a quilt & HDTV.  
ADVANCED TICKET SALES ONLY FOR DINNER/DANCE!  
Contact Pattie 812.734.5590, Nadine 812.472.3931, or 
Jean 812.364.6559.  Proceeds support the St. Michael’s 
Service Ministry.  License #145979. 

Community News 

The Sisters of St. Benedict of Ferdinand are offering 
a Creative Women’s Retreat from April 20-22 at Kordes 
Hall, 841 E. 14th St., on the grounds of Monastery Immac-
ulate Conception in Ferdinand, Indiana. The retreat will 
provide women the opportunity to experience images, 
colors, and symbols relating to their life journey. Present-
ers are Sisters Gail Hamilton and Betty Drewes. Cost 
$275, including a private room and meals. Retreat 
starts April 20 at 7 p.m. Eastern time and ends April 22 at 
4 p.m. For more information or to register, call 812-367-
1411, ext. 2915, or 800-880-2777, or vis-
itwww.thedome.org/events.  

St. John Paul II Parish in Sellersburg (St. Paul Campus, 
216 Schellers Ave.) invites you to our three-evening par-
ish mission, April 15, 16, & 17 from 6:30-8:00 p.m. David 
Wells, our mission presenter, comes to us from Exmouth, 
East Devon, England. He has contributed to the produc-
tion of catechetical resources in the UK and North Ameri-
ca and spoken at more than 300 conferences worldwide. 
He is a regular contributor to the Religious Education 
Congress at Anaheim in California, where over 30,000 
delegates gather to hear some of the world’s most prolific 
religious writers. Bishop Malcolm McMahon, Chair of the 
Department for Education and Formation in England’s 
Bishop’s Conference, described David as a “remarkable 
and gifted speaker.” The theme of the mission is “You are 
Witnesses to These Things: Be-
coming People of Purpose.” You 
made a good Lent…now make a 
great Easter! 
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